
From: Norm Hahn 
To: Norm Hahn 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020, 02:44:41 PM CST 
Subject: Fw: Ken Ward in Vietnam (This email is edited) 
 
From: Kenneth Ward  
To: Norm Hahn 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 
 
Date: Thu, 2 Jan 2020  
 
Subject: Charlie Company Builders on Hill 55, Detail Buford, Third Deployment 
 
Hello,   (this email is edited)    
 
I recently received some information about the various details of NMCB 62 Charlie Company from Norm 
Hahn but see that the list originated with you so thought I would address this email to you.  I just wanted 
to note that there are two men missing on your list to include:  BU1 P.W. Walker and myself, BU3 
Kenneth J. Ward.  We also worked on Provincial Route LTL-4 putting in French culverts, wing walls and 
metal culverts.  BUC Vollono was the platoon leader.  P.W. Walker was the squad leader and I was his 
grenadier.  
 
I was also a member of  Det Barracuda and Vandergriff Air Force Base but again am missing from these 
lists.  
 
I am still in contact with some of the men from these details: Carl Jenkins, John Frederich, Larry Rose, 
Joe Mazza, Mike Howard, Ray Boes and Neil Seaman.  I made a career of the Navy and retired after 24 
years in the Seabees as a BUCS.  I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the reunion this April. 
 
I also look forward to hearing back from you on any updates to the Dets listed above. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Ken Ward 
 
 


